
 

 

 
 

Thursday 9th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to our upcoming Christmas Concerts: 
 
 

Classes 7.1 – 7.4, Training Orchestra, Big Band, Senior Choir, Keyboard Group 
and various soloists 

 
 

Classes 7.5 – 7.8, Gibson Orchestra, Junior Choir, Guitar Group and various 
soloists 

  
       
 
 

Our school concerts will take place on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December in the 
school theatre at 7.00pm.  This will be a great opportunity to get into the festive spirit and 
hear the above school ensembles perform. If you would like to attend the concert, tickets are 
priced at £4.00 and will be on sale from Friday 10th November.  Please make payment on the 
ParentPay shop.   
 
Please note that these tickets do sell very quickly and with 200 pupils in year 7 and only 250 
seats per night, they often sell out within a couple of weeks of going on sale. Once the tickets 
are sold out we will not be able to add more to the evening, and people cannot turn up on 
the night / stand at the side due to health and safety regulations. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
Should you require any additional accessibility arrangements for health or disability reasons, 
please contact Mrs McArdle, School Administrator (jmd@cooperscoborn.co.uk) as soon as 
you have purchased tickets. 
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I hope that you can make it and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss A Williams 
Head of Music  

       


